
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Attorney General Y. D"Ath
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 1:21:25 PM

Dear Sir/Madame,

I hereby would like to put on record my opposition to the proposed bill to remove the voter proof of
identity requirement for state and local elections as I think it was a good step forward to stop
fraudulent behaviour in this matter.
Also I would like to say I oppose the reduction of the $12,000.00 political donation requirement to
$1000.00 as not good move, if people want to give then they should not be stymied in their desire
to do so because it has to be declared at $12,000.00 as I do not think people are buying votes they
are giving to what they believe in and all political  parties benefit from it before it has to be
declared at the $12,000.00 threshold.
I hope that my comments can be of assistance in these 3 matters.

Yours sincerely
Simon Joanknecht

 Kearney Springs.
Toowoomba QLD
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